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To: All Racetrack General Managers and Judges/Stewards.  
 
 

From: Christopher Dragone, Executive Director, Ohio State Racing Commission 
 

 
Re: Air Quality Directive  

 
  

Date: July 13, 2023 

 
 

You are hereby Directed: 

 
 

Effective July 17, 2023, all racetracks are to use www.airnow.gov as the official site to use 

for an air quality reading.  

 

If the reading is 175 or higher, all racing is to be cancelled. 

 

This Directive will stay in effect until September 13, 2023, when it will be reviewed by the 

Ohio State Racing Commission. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 614-466-2758.  
 

 

 

Christopher Dragone, 
Executive Director 
Ohio State Racing Commission  

 
 

  


